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DATE:​ March 5, 2025 
 
TO:​ Board of Education 
 
FROM:​ Mrs. Kerstin Kramer, Superintendent Chief Learning Officer 
 
SUBJECT:​ Approve Proposed North Tahoe High School Overnight Field Trip to Sacramento 

from March 21 through March 22, 2025 
 
PRESENTED BY:​ Mrs. Shaun Roderick, Assistant Superintendent of Educational Services 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
ACTION REQUESTED 
                                                                              
Approve the North Tahoe High School Overnight Field Trip to Sacramento from March 21 through 
March 22, 2025. 
 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION 
 
The North Tahoe High School Jazz Band will travel to Sacramento for an overnight field trip 
from March 21st to 22nd, 2025. The trip will be filled with performances and exciting 
experiences. 

North Tahoe Jazz Band will share its passion for music with the local community, performing for 
the students at Kings Beach Elementary School and Tahoe Lake Elementary School. They'll also 
bring the joy of music to the patients at the Long-Term Facility at Tahoe Forest Hospital, 
spreading smiles and lifting spirits. 

In Sacramento, the students immerse themselves in the arts with a captivating evening at the 
Music Circus.  

Students will cap off their trip with the Golden Empire Festival at Sacramento State, a showcase 
of Northern California's best high school jazz talent. There, they will receive invaluable feedback 
from a professional clinician, allowing them to refine their skills and elevate their performance. 

RESOURCES REQUIRED: None 
 
 
PREPARED BY:  Mindi Brenner, Administrative Assistant for Mrs. Shaun Roderick, Assistant 
Superintendent of Educational Services 
 
 
                                             

 


